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(This is just the final install cover letter for your request with us, the attachments
are too large for email.  We are sending the documents via SAO Share, you
should receive a message from the system in about an hour on how to obtain
the records.  If you do not receive an email invitation to the system, please
check your SPAM folder.  Please let me know if you have any problems).
 
 
Dear Ms. Searfus,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has completed our response to your public
records request sent in via email, as follows:
 

I think you’d mentioned at one of our meetings that you’d done an RFP
related to TM+. Would you be able to share which other products you all
looked at when comparing to TM+? And if you have any notes you’re able
to share on other products, I’d appreciate it.

 
In response, we are providing you a link to all the responsive records found to fulfill
your request with us, as well as the redaction codes used.  You will notice one of the
vendors choose to mark the entire document proprietary.  Please let us know if you
have any questions, concerns or issues regarding this request.  We will now consider
this closed.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
 

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)
Let us help you improve your cyber health: #BeCyberSmart.
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